
 
 
 
 
DATE:   July 9, 2019 
TO:     Western Nebraska Community College Community 
FROM:  Lynne Klemke, Chair, Board of Governors  
RE:   Presidential Search Progress Report #2 
 
On behalf of the Board of Governors, we want to share that the presidential search is off to a strong start, and 
statewide and national recruitment is underway. The target date for applications is September 25, 2019. 
 
We thank everyone that participated in the recent online survey and public forum. Your participation was 
invaluable in helping shape the Presidential Profile.  
 
Presidential Search Committee 

The first Presidential Search Committee meeting was held on June 19. During the meeting, Dr. Pam Fisher, our 
ACCT search consultant, provided the committee with orientation and training. The next meeting is scheduled for 
October 8, where the committee will discuss applications and select semi-finalists. 
 
Additionally, because of Dr. Harms’ appointment as Interim President, Mr. Howard Olsen will replace Dr. Harms 
on the committee. See below the updated list of committee members.  
 
Membership                                       Name                        Title (if applicable) 
Board of Governors Representative        Lynne Klemke                            Board Chair 
Board of Governors Representative          Dr. Tom Perkins                                                 
Board of Governors Representative          Linda Guzman-Gonzales                 
President’s Cabinet Representative           Lynne Koski                      Vice President of Finance 
Mid-level Administration Representative    Dr. Hallie Feil                      Dean of Instruction 
Scottsbluff Faculty Representative        Dave Nash                       Science Instructor 
Alliance Faculty Representative      Andrew Shiers             Math Instructor 
Sidney Faculty Representative         Andrew Lenzen    Math Instructor 
Faculty at Large Representative        Aletia Norwood      Business Instructor 
Support Staff Representative        Katie Markheim         Accounting Technician 
Student Representative          Hermela Tamirat                                                
District 1 Community Representative           Margaret Crouse               
District 2 Community Representative    Connie Loos         
District 3 Community Representative     Chelsie Herian                    
District 4 Community Representative     Susan Wiedeman              
District 5 Community Representative       Anne Radford     
WNCC Foundation at Large Representative          Howard Olsen   
At Large Community Representative        Kevin Spencer         
*College Equal Opportunity Officer     Kathy Ault                        HR Executive Director 
 
*Non-voting member 



Presidential Search Webpage 

The presidential search webpage, where you can find the final Presidential Profile, timeline, and other pertinent 
information, is located at: https://wncc.edu/about-wncc/presidential-search.  
 
We will continue to keep you updated on the search process. If you have any questions or suggestions regarding 
the search, or wish to nominate prospective candidates for Dr. Fisher, to contact, please feel free to reach out to 
her, or her colleague. 
 

• Pamila J. Fisher, Ed.D., ACCT Search Consultant, pamilajfisher@gmail.com or (406) 570-0516 (mobile)  
• Julie Golder, J.D., ACCT Vice President of Search Services, jgolder@acct.org or (202) 384-5816 (mobile) or 

(202) 775-4466 (office) 
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